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MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  Township of North Glengarry Council, CAO, and Clerk  

From:  Lisa Van De Ligt, Team Lead, Communications and Stewardship 

Date:  October 7, 2021 

Subject: RRCA Board of Directors meeting highlights (September 16, 2021) 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The Raisin Region Conservation Authority (RRCA) Board of Directors consists of 8 

representatives from the RRCA’s 5 member municipalities: City of Cornwall and Townships of 

North Glengarry, South Glengarry, South Stormont and North Stormont. 

 

Following every Board meeting, councils, CAOs and clerks of the RRCA’s 5 member 

municipalities are sent meeting highlights and the date of the next meeting.  The RRCA Board 

meets monthly (except for July, August, and December).   

 

September 16, 2021 RRCA Board of Directors Meeting Highlights 

 

• Approved minutes from the June 17 and July 15, 2021 Board of Directors meetings can 

be found at http://www.rrca.on.ca/page.php?id=15. 

• Board received an update on RRCA operations during the COVID-19 pandemic: 

o RRCA staff are available by e-mail, phone, and to meet virtually.  When required, 

in-person meetings can be arranged with precautionary measures in place. Staff 

are currently investigating options to safely re-open the Administration Office to 

the public. 

o RRCA Conservation Areas: trails and washroom facilities are open at Cooper 

Marsh, Gray’s Creek, and Charlottenburgh Park 

• Board approved Employee Manual amendments. 

• Board approved the submission of four funding applications to support stewardship 

projects on private land, and biodiversity enhancements, invasive species management, 

and education resources at Cooper Marsh Conservation Area. 

 

Next RRCA Board meeting date: October 21, 2021 

 

http://www.rrca.on.ca/page.php?id=15

